
All Saints Church continues to be a lively place of worship with plenty of activities and groups for 
Christians and non-Christians alike.  As well as weekly services and fellowship groups, the church 
runs Open Door on Fridays (Coffee Morning) and Open Pantry on Thursdays (a help-yourself food 
pantry for anyone who is in need).  There is also a weekly Toddler Group, Bumblebees, that meets at 
the Beehive on Tuesday mornings.  Whether you're a lifelong church-goer, or completely new to the 
Christian faith, everyone is welcome to come and find out more about Jesus.  We would love to 
welcome you to any of our services or events. 
 
Thanks to everyone who has joined in with things over the last year, whether it was Outdoor Carol 
Singing, at the monthly informal Oasis service, or week by week on a Sunday.  If you want to know 
more about who we are and how you can join in then please visit the church website: 
www.wickhammarketchurch.org.  We look forward to continuing to serve Wickham Market. 
 
Thanks! 
Yours 
Leslie 
 

http://www.wickhammarketchurch.org/

